
From: Rachel Duckett 

Sent: 20 July 2023 10:46 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Enya Fogarty; Erwan Toulemonde 

Subject: Objection to 2023/2245/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am deeply concerned and object to the proposed redevelopment, particularly the terrace, 

4th-floor, and 5th-floor back extension. Living on the top two upper floors of 39 Great Queen 

Street, these changes will have a direct impact on us. The new floor will obstruct our sky 

view from the living room, depriving us of precious sunlight we rely on for our urban 

gardening and well-being. It's distressing to think that our efforts to grow our own vegetables 

will be severely hindered should the redevelopment go forward.   

 

Our terrace, where we find solace from the bustling city, will now be filled with noise. 

Moreover, the proposed floor will overlook our living space, compromising our privacy and 

work area. I wholeheartedly support the objections raised by the Friends of Parker St group, 

attached to this email. This redevelopment will have a significant and negative effect on our 

lives, and we hope our concerns are taken seriously.  

 

Regards, 

Rachel Duckett 


